Minutes of the meeting held on Wednesday May 5, 2004 

from 8:00 AM to 11:35 AM

WG Revision of C37.06 - AC High Voltage Circuit Breakers Rated on a Symmetrical Current Basis - Preferred Ratings and Related Required Capabilities

29 Members 

18 Guests

The meeting was well attended.

The purpose was to discuss the comments received from the 6 Task Forces.

- From Task Force 1 we received comments from Rod Sauls, on Tables 1, 1A, 1B.

- From Task Force 2 we received comments Anne Bosma. There were some discussions for Capacitance Switching on Tables 1C, 2C, 3C, ratings. A request was addressed to the Capacitance Switching Chair Jeff Nelson, which will have a meeting in Denver at the General IEEE Meeting. A resolution will be proposed after The Denver meeting.

- From Task Force 3 we received comments from Denis Dufournet and Chih Chow. Denis Dufournet presented a proposed harmonization of medium voltage ratings for cable connected circuit breakers between IEC and ANSI. He demonstrated that the IEC TRV is more difficult for cable connected switchgear than for ANSI switchgear particularly at T30 and T10. It was voted to have the same preferred rating characteristics in the ANSI/IEEE circuit breakers.

- From Task Force 4 gave comments related to Tables 3, 3A, 3AA, 3B, 3BB. Comments from Jeff Williams and Mel Smith.

- From Task Force 5 we received comments related to Tables 4 to 9. We had comments from Yasin Musa, Devki Sharma, and Xi Zhu and some of the latest comments were quite good on Chopped Waves.

- From Task Force 6 some general comments from Yasin Musa that suggested to include part of C37.06.1 in C37.06 but it was decided to keep the tables separate and to update the tables of C37.06.1.

The Chair thanks all the members that recalculated the tables, and this is a very tedious work,  and I thank them for their suggested corrections.

The resolution of the Capacitance switching preferred rating will be subsequent to the Capacitance Meeting in Denver, in about a month from now, and that we will distribute the new standard for vote in the working group. Reply should be by July 15, 2004.

Then we will ballot within the Switchgear Committee the three standards C37.04b, C37.06 C37.011 and C37.09b before the next meeting.


